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Committee Secretary 
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PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
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Hello, my name is , I am retired and during my life have been involved in Childbirth education. I also, 
, husband of , share the following beliefs and concerns.  

In a country where birth numbers are already falling, it is sad that women feel it necessary to pursue abortions, 
but to know that numbers of babies are born alive during the process, yet “put aside” and denied care to 
sustain their lives, is abhorrent.  
On the one hand we see lauded the work among infants born prematurely, in such places as Mater Mothers, 
yet these vulnerable little ones with a chance at life are apparently considered not worthy of protecting.  
If the Government refuses to pabcd this legislation, it is a stain upon their legacy of government and we as 
Christian voters will never feel able to trust them with our votes.  
We ask you to recommend this bill to the Parliament, that it will protect the right to continue living to those 
vulnerable babies born alive.  

Sincerely,  
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